

November 29, 1938

Mr. Sogo Matsumoto, Director THE FAR EASTERN CULTURE CENTER 351 Turk Street San Francisco, California

Dear My Matsumoto:

I thank you for your letter of November 21st, reminding me that you had not received the prints.

Before leaving Eugene I wrote you telling you that I would have to return them, and then in the hurry of getting started I forgot to send them. My secretary writes me that they have been sent, and I trust that they have reached you in safety.

With kindest regards,

Very sincerely yours,

Gertrude Bass Warner Director Museum of Art, University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon



November 29, 1938

Mr. Sogo Mateumoto, Director THE FAR EASTERN CULTURE CRETER 351 Terk Street See Francisco, California

Dear Mr Matsumoto:

I thank you for your letter of Movember 21st, reminding me that you had not received the prints, before leaving Engene I wrote you telling you that I would have to return them, and then in the hurry of getting started I forgot to send them. My becretary writes me that they have been sent, and I trust that they have reached you in safety.

With hindest received.

Very sincerely yours,

Certrade Bass Warner Cirector Inseum of Art, University of Oregon Engene, Oregon